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THE PROJECT 
 
The City of Belleville will be rehabilitating the 
Northern portion of Old Madoc Road from the 
North intersection of Highway No. 62, southerly 
approximately 1.8 km as part of the Build 
Belleville program and the ongoing upgrades of 
the City’s aging infrastructure. 
 
The proposed rehabilitation includes: 
 

• A new asphalt driving surface 
• Widening and asphalting of the shoulders to 

match the widths of the remainder of the road reconstructed in 2002 
• Installation of steel beam guiderail for roadside safety in the wetland area 
• Drainage improvements to some of the roadside ditches 
• Removal and replacement of some roadway and driveway culverts (this may require 

some localized daily road closures and detours) 
 

PROJECT COST 
 
The total estimated project cost is approximately $535,000. 
 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 
 
• Design Completed                                                                                              July, 2013 
• Issuance of Tender                                                                                        August, 2013 
• Council Award of Tender                                                                          August 12, 2013 
• Construction                                                    End of August to the end of October, 2013 
 
A Project Notice from the Contractor undertaking the work will be delivered to residents 
prior to the commencement of construction. 
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact: 
 

Barry Simpson, Project Manager 
(613) 968-6481 

bsimpson@city.belleville.on.ca 
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